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Hello 
I am a resident of Burlington and I am very concerned about the 2 proposed buildings at 2020 
Lakeshore. 
I don't think this is a good idea as it will cause too much traffic downtown and destroy the 
quaint look of downtown. Please consider this and don't allow these buildings to be built. 
Liz Newbery 
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